

Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education REGION I

SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE DAGUPAN CITY

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

August 12, 2024

DepEd SDO Dagupan City RECORDS OFFICE The state of

DIVISION MEMORANDUM No. 303 , s. 2024

REQUEST FOR SUBMISSION OF DATA ON SCHOOL YEAR 2023-2024 ELEMENTARY AND SECONDARY LEVEL GRADUATES WHOSE PARENTS ARE FARMERS

TO:

Asst. Schools Division Superintendent

Chiefs, CID & SGOD

Public School Principals/SHs (Elem & Sec)

All others concerned

- 1. Pursuant to Memorandum DM-OUOPS-2024-01-06353, this Office informs all Public Schools re: Request for Submission of Data on School Year 2023-2024 Elementary and Secondary Level Graduates Whose Parents are Farmers
- 2. Attached is the memorandum for ready reference. Kindly submit the aforementioned report at https://tinyurl.com/DC-DataOnFarmFam on or before August 12, 2024
- 3. For the information and compliance.

ROWENA C. BANZON EdD, CESO V

Schools Division Superintendent







Address: Burgos St., Poblacion Oeste, Dagupan City

Telephone: (075) 653-4101 Website: depeddagupan.com email: dagupan.city@deped.gov.ph





Republika ng Pilipinas

Department of Education

OFFICE OF THE UNDERSECRETARY FOR OPERATIONS

MEMORANDUM DM-OUOPS-2024-01-06353

TO : REGIONAL DIRECTORS

SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENTS

FROM : ATTY. FEVSEE A. ESCOBEDO

Undersecretary for Operations

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR SUBMISSION OF DATA ON SCHOOL YEAR 2023-

2024 ELEMENTARY AND SECONDARY LEVEL GRADUATES

WHOSE PARENTS ARE FARMERS

DATE: August 9, 2024

Pursuant to the request made to the Department during the last Private Sector Advocacy Council Meeting, this Office respectfully requests for submission of data on the number of S.Y. 2023-2024 elementary and secondary level graduates whose parents are farmers, as well as the disaggregated number of those who continued schooling and those who did not continue and preferred seeking employment.

Kindly submit the aforementioned data using the template which may be downloaded via this link: https://tinyurl.com/3vz6s9ye. Further, submissions must be sent to this Office at ourc@deped.gov.ph on or before August 12, 2024 (Monday) at 12 NN.

All submissions must be consolidated at the regional level, verified, and signed by the Regional Director.

For further inquiries and concerns kindly contact the Office of the Undersecretary for Operations through email at oure@deped.gov.ph.

For your immediate action.







